KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mackenzie Moynihan, CDS .
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner || UJ“)
DATE: August 29, 2008
SUBJECT: Request for More Information

Darrow Plat LP-08-25

On August 25" | spoke with Walter Darrow who told me that the access to Lots 1-5 would be
shared with the Teanaway Store access. Even with this information, | would like an illustration
showing where the accesses to the Teanaway Store are in relation to the existing and/or
proposed accesses.
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